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TATA

12" September, 2016

The General Manager National Stock Exchange of India Ltd.
Corporate Relations Department Exchange Plaza

BSE Limited Bandra-Kurla Complex

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers Bandra (E)

Dalal Street Mumbai 400 051

Mumbai — 400 001 Symbol: TATACHEM

Scrip Code: 500770

Ref.. Our earlier letter dated 11" April, 2016

Dear Sir,

Sub: Intimation under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure
Requirements) Requlations, 2015 (LODR) Regulations

The Company had vide its letter dated 11" April, 2016 informed the exchanges that it has signed an
MOU with Sanjana Cryogenics Storage Ltd (SCSL), its Ammonia Terminal Operator, for re-routing a
portion of the ammonia pipeline that runs from the Haldia Dock to the Ammonia Storage tank. This
has been done at the directive of Kolkata Port Trust for facilitating the set up a Multi-Modal Terminal
Hub at Haldia by Inland Waterways Authority of India (IWAI).

Further, it was informed that pipeline re-routing activity was likely to cause a shutdown of operations
by about 5 weeks in September-October, 2016 due to interruption of ammonia supply to the TCL-
Haldia phosphatic fertiliser plant.

In this regard, we wish to inform you that as per the current project status, the expected pipeline re-
routing will be scheduled in the month of February - March, 2017 for about 5 weeks.

Further updates in this regard will be provided when the actual shutdown of the Haldia Plant for the
above purpose is undertaken in February and March, 2017.

This is for your information and records.
Thanking you,

Yours faithfully,
For Tata Ch&micals Limited

General Counsel & Company Secretary
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